
1 

 

 

NEWSLETTER 

Issue 11: AUGUST 2022   

AUGUST 
 
12th - Yr 3 swimming  
 
17th - Footsteps                                    
 
19th - Year 1 Chesterfield 
 farm   
 
19th -  Year 6 SSV Southern   
   Metro Region 2022 
 
22nd - Father’s Day Stall 
 
23rd - Father’s Day Stall 
 
23rd - Year 6 Soccer Playoffs 
 
24th - Footsteps 
 
26th - Book Week Dress up 
 day 
 
29th - Curriculum Day  
 
31st - Footsteps 
 
31st - Yr 5 camp departs 
 
31st - Mixed netball sport    
 championships          
 
31st - Year 2 Cranbourne     
 Botanical Gardens - 
 2M,2I &2D                                            
 
 
SEPTEMBER  
 
1st  - Year 2 Cranbourne     
 Botanical Gardens - 
 2H,2F &2MU    
                                          
2nd -  Yr 5 camp arrives back 
 
5th - Foundation Swimming  
 
6th - Foundation Swimming 
  
12th - Foundation Swimming 
  
13th - Foundation Swimming  
 
14th - Foundation Swimming  
 
15th - Footy Day  
 
16th - Last day of Term 3 
 
OCTOBER 
 
3rd –First day of Term 4 

CALENDAR 

 

Curriculum Day Monday 
29th August                          

(Student free day) 

16th August - Year 1 Chesterfield Farm payment/consent due                  

17th August - Year 6 SSV Southern Metro Region 2022 payment/  

                  consent due                                                                                         

19th August - Year 6 Soccer playoffs payment/consent due                      

22nd August - Foundation swimming payment/consent due                                                                                      

26th August - Year 5 Camp final payment due                                        

26th August - Year 2 Cranbourne Botanical Gardens payment/ 

                   consent due                                                                             

3rd October -  Yr 4 Forrest Lodge Farm Camp payment/consent 

UPCOMING DUE DATES 

Save the date                           
Book Week Parade! 

Please save the date for our Book Week 
Parade on                                                     

Friday 26th of August                                      
Students will be asked to dress up as their  

favourite book  character on this day 
(please note that there is no                          

obligation to purchase anything).             
More details to follow.  

Thank you! 
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School Hats - Required from Monday 15th August  

As per the school's SunSmart policy all students are required to 
wear their Woodlands school hat during all outside activities,      
including Snack and Lunch breaks from Monday 15th August. 

 
Students without their school hat will be asked to play in                          

undercover and shaded areas 
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The Woodlands school community would like to congratulate both Luke Sampson and 
Zach Taylor for representing us at this years State Cross Country event. Both boys have 

had  amazing results throughout the Cross Country season with Luke finishing consistently 
in the top places through Region and Division levels. Zach performed incredibly well at the 

recent State event finishing in 33rd place, a massive congratulations to both students!!  

 

Mr Dowling & Mr Birnie 
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A few weeks ago, the Boys Soccer A Team went to Casey Fields to play soccer against two other 
teams in the rain, St Brendans and Flinders Cristian College. In the first round they defeated St 
Brendans. It was an easy going match with Woodlands winning 4-0 at fulltime. Since Woodlands 
won the first match they got a break for the second match. In the second match St Brendans 
went up against Flinders and lost again 4-0. The final match was Woodlands against Flinders.         
In the first half both teams were playing well but close to halftime Flinders scored the first goal. 
Woodlands were worried but their coach gave them a good talk about what they were doing 
wrong and when they walked back out to the pitch with positive energy. Early in the second half 
Woodlands took a good shot at the goal to make it 1-1. Then halfway in the second half                   
Woodlands scored another goal to get ahead of Flinders. Just after that goal Flinders had a fast 
break and when they were in front of the goalie they took a shot into the bottom corner but just 
before it went in the goalie made a spectacular save. Towards the end of the match Woodlands 
scored another goal to confirm their spot in the Regional Championship. When the referee blew 
his whistle for full time Woodlands had a big celebration. Woodlands had played fantastic soccer 
and had made it to the Regional Championships because of it. Thank you to all the teachers and 
especially Tony the coach the entire team could not have done it without him. 

 

By Kaden S and Sonny R 

 

Boys  D iv i s ion  Soccer  
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STUDENTS LEAVING WOODLANDS P.S 
 
If you know your child will not be attending Woodlands Primary School in 2023 (other 
than students currently in year 6), or leaving prior to the end of the year. 
 
As we are now organising class numbers and Foundation enrolments for 2023, we 
ask that you please send an email to, woodlands.ps@education.vic.gov.au with the 
following information as soon as possible. 
• Name of student 
• Last day attending Woodlands P.S 
• Name of School child will be attending (If you do not yet know the future school, 
please still email and let us know your child will not be returning for 2023). 
This information helps greatly with our future class and staff planning. 
 
Thank you for your time 

            Year 2 Sport  

 Grade 2 Soccer Champions - 2I 
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Act of Kindness Award 
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THRIVE AWARDS 
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THRIVE AWARDS 
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